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Stephens, Jesse

From: Stephens, Jesse

Sent: Friday, April 11, 2025 8:20 AM

To: Stephens, Jesse

Subject: Surplus Property Disposal Update

Dear Board of Trustees, 

 

The agreement with Purple Wave that was approved at the March meeting has been fully executed.  Sta! is 

currently preparing the equipment for inspection and photographs being taken by the Purple Wave sta!.  The 

Purple Wave inspectors should be at our facilities in the last week of April or the first week of May to document the 

sale and prepare it for listing.  We currently anticipate these items being listed for sale in May, and potentially 

closing purchase in late May or early June.  We will apprise the board of the listing once it is known and the results 

of the sale of these items.   

 

 
 


